
 
 
 
 

From: DONALD ULRICH <ulrido@msn.com> 
Date: Monday, September 19, 2016 11:38 AM 
To: Felicia Marcus <Felicia.Marcus@waterboards.ca.gov>, "Dadamo, Dorene@Waterboards" 
<Dorene.Dadamo@waterboards.ca.gov>, "Doduc, Tam@Waterboards" <Tam.Doduc@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Subject: Your proposal for Central Valley water 

 
Your proposal to cut Central Valley water is misguided. We have enough "wild caught salmon" served in high 
end restaurants. Let us continue to feed the rest of the Nation with milk, pork, beef, vegetables, fruit,and 
other healthy and inexpensive foods 

 
Donald T. Ulrich 
4849 Swanson Rd 
Denair CA. 95316 
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Public Comment
2016-Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline:11/15/16 12:00 noon
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Public Comment
2016-Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline:11/15/16 12:00 noon
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